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Seniors	as	Advocates	–	Making	our	Voices	Heard	
A	Summary	of	Marilyn	Bossert’s	Presentation	
at	NWARTA’s	Virtual	Annual	General	Meeting	

June	16,	2021	
	
• Seniors	 are	making	 up	 an	 increasing	
proportion	of	 the	population	and	 it’s	
been	reported	that	over	90	percent	
of	seniors	participate	in	the	voting	
process.	
	

• Seniors	 have	 a	 strong	 voice	 at	 all	
levels	 of	 government	 –	 make	 your	
voice	heard.	

	

	

• The	 Alberta	 Retired	 Teachers’	
Association	(ARTA)	and	the	national	
bilingual	 Canadian	 Association	 of	
Retired	 Techers	 (ACER-CART)	 are	
non-partisan	 organizations	
encouraging	their	members	to	remain	
vocal	and	express	their	concerns.	
	

• The	ARTA	website	has	
several	 resources	 to	
assist	 members	 in	
contacting	 their	 elected	

officials,	 and	 there	 is	 information	
about	 issues	 affecting	 seniors,	
including:	 phasing	 out	 the	 seniors’	
advocate,	 protecting	 Alberta	 Health	
Care,	and	the	upcoming	elections.	
Check	the	link	–		
https://www.arta.net/advocacy/advocacy-
resources/alberta-legislation/	

• Members	 will	 also	 find	 how	 ARTA	
works	 as	 an	 advocate	 for	 seniors.		
Under	Curriculum	Development,	there	
is	a	letter	written	by	ARTA	President,	
Lorna	McIlroy	to	Minister	LaGrange.	
https://www.arta.net/wp-
content/downloads/Letter_to_Honourable_
Adriana_LaGrange_-_April_12_2021.pdf	

	

• To	obtain	MLAs’	contact	information,	
check	 under	 Contact	 Your	 MLA	 and	
enter	your	address.	
https://www.arta.net/advocacy/advocacy-
resources/alberta-legislation/	

	

• There	 are	 suggestions	 to	 help	
members	 get	 the	 “most	mileage”	 out	
of	 writing	 one	 letter	 or	 making	 one	
phone	call.		See	Section	4	(p	23)	on	the	
following	link	--	
https://www.arta.net/wp-
content/uploads/2018/06/Fundamentals-
of-Advocacy-20180815.pdf	

	

• Similar	 information	
may	 be	 found	 on	 the	
ACER-CART	 website	
under	Advocacy.		You	will	

find	 there	 is	 focus	 on	 the	 national	
front	 including	 the	 National	 Seniors’	
Strategy.		https://acer-cart.org/advocacy/	

	

• Members	 may	 wish	 to	 learn	 more	
about	 the	 national	 voice	 of	 retired	
teachers	 by	 checking	 ACER-CART’s	
Vision	 and	 Objectives	 --	 	 	 https://acer-
cart.org/about/vision/	
	

• Of	 personal	 interest	 is	 a	 YouTube	
featuring	 Dr.	 Steve	 Morgan’s	
presentation	–	



 2	

	A	 Powerful	 Case	 for	 Pharmacare	

(Why	 Canada	 needs	 a	 national	
Pharmacare	 program,	 how	 it	 would	
improve	 the	 health	 care	 system	 and	

save	money	that	could	be	re-directed	to	
provide	 other	 health	 needs.)		
https://acer-cart.org/june3event/	

	
	
	
	
	

For	 your	 reference,	 on	 the	 following	
pages	 is	 a	 copy	 of	 Marilyn’s	
PowerPoint	slides.	
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